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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 86787 
Received: 3/6/2015 8:17:49 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 86787 AT:03-06-2015 at 08:17 PM 

Related Case Number: 14-1717 
' S * 

TYPE: comment ^ ?* ' S 

NAME: Mr. Gary Conlin C T C. 

o 
CONTACT SENDER ? Yes ( ^ 1 2 

MAILING ADDRESS: ^ 1 

Si 
o 

O r.3 

o 

o> 
• 37560 Eagle Nest Dr. 
• Grafton , Ohio 44044 
. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 440-748-1086 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL; conlin@glwb.net 

INDUSTRY:Other 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 
(no utility company name provided?) 
(no account name provided?) 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Ohio Power Siting Board Case No. 14-1717-GA-BLN 

Proposed NRG Pipeline 

In October 2014, we sent you a letter stating our strong opposition to the proposed NRG pipeline 
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installation in the Flint Ridge Development (between mile 13 and 14). Keeping track of the 
proceedings on your website, we once again want to express the negative impact this pipeline 
would have in our neighborhood. The safety concerns of a pipeline so close to homes is 
disturbing. The pipeline will cross under Ohio Edison's electrical power transmission lines and 
the LORCO sewer line three times as it is routed through the neighborhood. This is a potential 
catastrophe waiting to happen. Our development has only one entrance and exit, the pipeline 
would pass under this road. If an unforseen issue were to develop residents would be trapped 
with no hope of safety forces having access to the home owners. We have previously submitted 
petitions signed by the residents of Flint Ridge in opposition of the NRG pipeline through our 
development. State Representative Matt Lundy has also expressed in writing his concerns for the 
proposed route through Flint Ridge. Talking with workers on our property from Ohio Edison and 
Hanover Engineering and Construction (the company to be used to install the pipeline), they 
were surprised and concerned with the pipelines route and thought that it would be better if 
moved to the available empty neighboring fields to the east of Flint Ridge. 

We are once again requesting that you deny approval of NRG's proposed routing of the pipeline 
through the Flint Ridge Development due to safety concerns, massive destruction and 
devaluation of property value this would cause. Thank you. Gary and Kathleen Conlin 
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